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Aloha our names are Kriseda and Stephen Smith our home is at  56-104 Old Coast Guard Rd. Hawi, HI. 
We abbutt the Eggans property at 56-102 Old Coast Guard Rd.  We support their petition to correct this 
state zoning error and fixing it will not impact our property. 
They are great for our neighborhood.  They have done an amazing job of cleaning up the huge eyesore 
military base and making the shoreline safer and more open for the many hikers and fishermen and 
women and for everyone else. 
They are wonderful neighbors who work hard to make the area much nicer than it has been for years and 
years. 

Mahalo, 
Kriseda and Stephen Smith 
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